
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Teri Campbell and I live in the Woodstock area of Portland, Oregon. I find it to be of critical 
importance to remove large funding from campaigns. Small funding opens up elections to average 
people who want to contribute to and be active in campaigns. 
We only need to look at the results of the 2016 Presidential election to see the terrible results of huge 
corporate funding. When small funders give it is amazing and results in good candidates supported by 
citizens who have taken time to find out the facts about candidates supported by their hard earned 
money. I hope that you will give your support to H.B. 2578. I am a small funder myself and it has been a 
great experience to elect candidates who truly care about me and others like me. Thank you for your 
wise decision on H.B. 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Teri Campbell 
7404 SE Woodstock Blvd 
Portland, OR 97206-5839 
 
 
 


